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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

91, Fenchurch Btreet, E.C.g,

22nd December, 1941.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of ir. Collinson'as letter
of the 19th instant regarding a number of alterations
asked f or by the Convoy Equipment Inspecting Officer,
in the case of a Tanker recently completed at your

port, thus delaying the vessel and causing extra work,
and I note his remarks.

In the first place, however, I shall be a
if you will let me know onc%ly what extra work

alterations were roquested, and whetler they were addition-

al to the Specification supplied by the Minlstry.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ol961-0,873-2022



